



Tuesday 13th September 2022

Welcome to Hackwood Primary Academy Meeting – Tuesday 27th September at 4:00pm Meeting for KS2 Parents and Carers (Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6)

Dear Parent/Carer,

It has been a great start to the year! The children have settled back well and have demonstrated our Hackwood Expectations: Being Respectful, Persevering and Taking Pride in everything we do.

As you are aware, in order for your child to achieve the best possible outcomes this year, it is vital that they are also supported outside of school with their learning.

To help with this, we have organised a meeting on <u>Tuesday 27th September at 4.00pm in the school hall</u>, where resources and ideas will be shared so that you can help your child at home.

The meeting will highlight some of the key messages for your child to have a successful year including: Attendance, Reading, Maths, Use of Ipads as well as effective communication between school and home.

In order to ensure we can accommodate everyone in the hall, we kindly request that preferably **one** parent/carer attends the meeting.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support. If you have any queries regarding the meeting or anything else mentioned in this letter, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely,

Forid Miah Kate Morley

(Principal) (Deputy Principal)